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Dear DDS providers,  
 
Below is information regarding the launch of a new service that requires EVV usage. As part of 
this rollout, Sandata is offering all providers the opportunity to participate in a webinar to share 
important details. Please see below:  
 
The Group IHS 2 and Group IHS 3 services are ready to be added to the Sandata system for a 
February 23, 2022 rollout.  
 
Sandata will be hosting two training webinars for providers 
The Group Visit webinars are: 
1. Jan. 18 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.  
2. Jan. 21, 10:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  
 
Registration is available using this link: https://go.oncehub.com/CTGroupVisitsforAgencies 
 
Agencies are highly encouraged to register in advance to avoid last minute difficulties gaining 
access to the webinars. 
The webinars will not be available later though the DDS provider website.  
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